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Dear Valued Customer: 

Connection Technology Center, INC supports the goal of REACH (Registration, Evaluation, and 
Authorization of Chemicals). The European Union passed legislation on June 1st,  2007 that 
oversees the registration, evaluation, and authorization of particular chemicals within the European 
Union Community. 

Connection Technology Center, INC hereby certifies that its products do not contain any of the 
Substance of Very High Concern (SVHC) currently on the candidate list last updated on January 
23rd, 2024 above the threshold limit as defined in Article 57 or any substance restricted in Annex 
XIV and XVII. 

For a full list of Substances of Very High Concern, please visit:  
https://echa.europa.eu/candidate-list-table

Charlotte Cook 
Director of Engineering
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